UGANDA EPISCOPAL CONFERENCE



(UGANDA CATHOLIC SECRETARIAT)
Nsambya Hill, 672 Hanlon Road

Our Ref:	CM,/.39,/.2018
Vour Pof	

P.O. BOX 2886 KAMPALA UGANDA, E.A.

September 18, 2018

Sean Callahan President and CEO Catholic Relief Services Baltimore, USA

Dear Sean,

Re: Our Solidarity with Catholic Relief Services

On behalf of the Uganda Conference of Catholic Bishops and the people of Uganda, I congratulate CRS as you celebrate your 75th anniversary.

The Uganda Conference of Catholic Bishops is very happy and proud of its solidarity with CRS' over 50 years of dedicated service in Uganda.

Over the years, we have witnessed CRS' dedication to putting faith into action and serving people based on need, not creed, race or nationality – as taught in the Gospel of Jesus Christ, through its commitment and solidarity with the People of Uganda during the hardship years of war and internal conflict, HIV/AIDS pandemic, and the aftermaths of Orphan and Vulnerable Children, poor health, and food insecurity.

We also would like to thank the people of the United State of America for their generous support received by the people of Uganda through CRS.

We promise our continued collaboration with you in your journey to end poverty and injustice in Uganda and globally.

Kind regards,

Yours Sincerely,

+John Baptist Odama

Chairman

Uganda Episcopal Conference.

Tel: (041) 510398, 510570 ,510571

Fax: (041) 510545

E-mail: uec@infocom.co.ug

Website: www.uecon.org